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Region Advisory No. /5 » S. 2017
This Advisory is issued for the information of SDOs on the SEAMEO
INNOTECH on the conduct of the Training Workshop on Development
Strategic HRD Plan for DepED Region X per invitation from
Ramon C. Bacani, Center Director
(Visit depedregl0.net)
January 24, 2017

Attention : Schools Division Superintendents

Attached is the letter from RAMON C. BACANI, Center director of
SEAMEO INNOTECH, inviting Regional and Division Human Resource
Development Specialist to attend the Training Workshop entitled
“Development of Strategic HRD Plan for DepED Region X” on February
15-17, 2017 at SEAMEO INNOTECH, Commonwealth Avenue, Diliman,
Quezon City.

This workshop is designed by the inviting party to provide HRD
Specialists the opportunity to develop HRD Plan that will support the
development of Region-wide Strategic Human Resource Development
(SHRD) Plan.

SEAMEO INNOTECH will cover the venue and Resource Persons fee
as part of sponsorship. Participants traveling expenses and per diem shall
be charged against local funds subject to the usual accounting and
auditing policies, rules and regulations.

Immediate dissemination of this information is enjoined.
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January 19, 2017

Dr. Allan G. Farnazo
Regional Director
DepEd Region X
Cagayan De Oro City

Dear Dr. Farnazo:

Solutions Provider

In support of the continuing professional development of your Senior Education Program
Specialists (SEPS), SEAMEO INNOTECH will sponsor a training-workshop entitled “Development
of Strategic HRD Plan for DepEd Region X" from February 15 - 17, 2017 at SEAMEO INNOTECH,
Commonwealth Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City.

The workshop is designed to provide the participants with opportunity to develop their
Division’s Human Resource Development Plan that will thereafter support the development of
the Region-wide Strategic Human Resource Development (SHRD) Plan.

In this regard, may we invite the following staff from your region:
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SEAMEQ INNOTECH
Commonwealth Ave., Diliman
Quezon City 1101, Philippines

= (+632)924-7681 to 84

Fax: (+632) 921-0224, 928-7692
e-mail: info@seameo-innotech.ora

Raymund S. Antolo, Chief EPS, HRDD-Regional Office
Priscilla T. Rebaya, SEPS-Bukidnon Division,

Derrold Marl S. Aves, SEPS-Cagayan de Oro City Division
Roselyn B. De Lada, SEPS-Camiguin Division

Margie R. Valmoria, SEPS-El Salvador City Division
Mitchel V. Rodriguez, SEPS-Gingoog City Division

Omar Hussein, SEPS-Iligan City Division

Richelle A. Tura, SEPS-Lanao del Norte Division
Ferdinand Mortera, SEPS-Malaybalay City Division

. Queenie Darah Tanamor, SEPS-Misamis Occidental Division
. Marife D. Balaba, SEPS-Misamis Oriental Division

. Imelda Pongase, SEPS-Ozamiz City Division

. Roberta Bugas, SEPS-Oroquieta City Division

. Rene Boy G. Rojas, SEPS-Tangub City Division

. Wilfredo P. Miasco, Jr, SEPS-Valencia City Division



As part of the sponsorship, SEAMEO INNOTECH will cover the venue and Resource
Persons fees. However, we are expecting that the Regional or concerned Division Offices will
cover the airfare to and from Metro Manila, accommodation, per diem and other travel-related

costs.

Mr. Robbie Macalde (email: robbie@seameo-inotech.org) and Mr. Jessie Yamson (email:
jessie@seameo-innotech.org, tel. nos. +632 924 7681 to 84 loc. 187/188; fax no.: 632 9269741
will closely coordinate with your office on this matter.

Very truly yours,
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RAMON C. BACANI
Center Director



